
Scott Disick

Always one to cause a scene, Scott Disick has made quite the
name for himself. The Long Island native was born on May 26,
1983. His life changed forever when he met Kourtney Kardashian
in 2006 at a mutual friend’s party. The pair began dating and
has since lived their entire relationship and love in the face
of the media. Documenting their every make-up and break-up on
Keeping Up With The Kardashians (KUWTK) has had its ups and
downs for the famous couple.

Aside from his very public relationship, the reality TV star
is also an entrepreneur and businessman. He certainly isn’t
afraid  to  show  his  success  with  his  lavish  lifestyle.
Unfortunately, Scott Disick has been seen in a negative light
for the past few years, thanks to his binge drinking habits
that cause a lot of drama on KUWTK. The star has admitted to
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his troubling behaviors, which have landed him in rehab a
couple  of  times.  No  doubt  that  the  scary  situation  has
affected his celebrity relationship with Kardashian.

The famous couple started a family in 2009, welcoming their
son Mason Dash that December. Three years later, they welcomed
their daughter Penelope Scotland during the summer of 2012.
Most recently, they had a third child, son Reign Aston, in
December 2014. Unfortunately, the celebrity parents announced
their split in July 2015 after Disick was seen vacationing
with an ex-girlfriend.
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